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I support the use of off road vehicles on roads with proper safety regulations and 

registration. As an avid rider and user of our Oregon Dunes and state forests, I often 

find it hard to get from one section to another. As of now we aren’t even allowed to 

cross the street with these machines. I also use family property near the Oregon 

Dunes, but over the years direct access has been removed. It makes it difficult to 

trailer and transport vehicles to the dunes and back when there is an access point 

about a quarter mile away. Also, many farmers within the state use UTV’s to move 

equipment and tend to their properties. 

 

I also feel it would bring in business to local stores and businesses and increase 

tourism in these areas. Many neighboring states have already passed these laws 

with safety provisions. 


